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Coatesville Area School District      

AROUND OUR SCHOOLS 
 
 

 

COATESVILLE CLASS OF 2020 
 
Although the celebrations for our graduating class must be done differently this 
year, their accomplishments are recognized none the less.  We congratulate our 
seniors for all their hard work and dedication both in and out of the classroom 
and we wish them all the best in the next chapter of their lives. 
 
During the week of June 1st, the CASH principals and support staff held a 
successful “Senior Check Out”.  Our seniors were not only presented with their 
cap and gown, but they also received some wonderful gifts!   
 
Each senior received a “Class of 2020” cinch sack containing an embroidered 
fleece blanket along with a beautiful ceramic Coatesville mug.  Additionally, 
each student was presented with a personalized yard sign to take home to 
proudly display their achievement. Congratulations Coatesville Class of 2020! 
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Let the Celebrations Begin! 
 
Parade for the Coatesville Class of 2020 - The parade will take place on Friday, June 5th and Monday, June 8th 
beginning at approximately 10:00 AM each day.  Please click the link below to view the parade route for each 
day.   We hope you can find a safe place along the route to view and enjoy our celebration of the Class of 2020! 
Senior Parade Route 6.5.20 and 6.8.20 
 

 

Virtual Prom -  On Friday, June 5th with the assistance of the CCIU, CASH will host a “Virtual Prom” with DJ “Dre 
Money” from 7:00 PM – 8:00 PM. CASH recommends that you follow all social and physical distancing 
guidelines for this event. Students will be able to dance together and see each other in a virtual dance party for 
the Class of 2020. This event is made possible through a virtual site that allows large groups to be together 
online. The link for this event will be posted to all seniors soon.  
 

 

Senior Awards Ceremony – On Monday, June 8th CASH will celebrate the local scholarship and award winners 
during our annual Senior Awards Ceremony which will be broadcast beginning at 7:00 PM. Award recipients will 
be notified via letter.  
 

 

Virtual Graduation Ceremony – On Thursday, June 11th CASH will host the Virtual Graduation Ceremony 
beginning at 6:30 PM. Broadcast information will be sent soon.  
 
  

Presentation of Diplomas/Celebratory Stage Walk - Beginning on Monday, June 15th – Thursday, June 25th, 
Graduates will be able to come to CASH to have their moment to walk across the stage to receive their diploma. 
Each graduate will be able to celebrate this moment with their immediate family only. Pictures will be taken and 
will be available at no cost on our social media pages.  Schedules will be sent out to our senior families. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
   
   
   
   
   
   
  

Jaeden Beard prepares his commencement speech 

https://coatesvillesd-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/masseys_casdschools_org/EQ8UvDSNrjJKnR4Gyvo-i0IBqmyblBIXtNReSFhYmKKSeQ?e=X8LULp
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Coatesville Adopt-A-Senior 
 
Attention Senior Families:  Are you aware of the Adopt-a-Senior initiative posted on Facebook?  Currently we 

have had 150 families post their graduating seniors for adoption, and we are so excited to report that all 150 

seniors have been adopted, within seconds of being posted!  The community is very excited and eager to adopt 

our students, and there has been so much positivity and enthusiasm being spread on the page, that we were 

hopeful to get most of the graduating class involved.    

If parents do not use Facebook, but would like to have their child "adopted" to celebrate their graduation they 

can feel free to email staufferk@casdschools.org to post on their behalf, and we would put the adopter in 

contact with the family.  They would just need to provide a shout out to their student, list any clubs or 

accomplishments they would like to announce, announce plans for after high school, and any hobbies, or 

favorites things that their seniors would like or need. 

Administrators are closely monitoring the page to cross reference and make sure only CASHS students are 

posted https://www.facebook.com/groups/2920296821373362/ 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           
               
  

 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2920296821373362/
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6th Graders Inducted into National Junior Honor Society 
 
This year 43 of our 6th grade students will be inducted into the National Junior Honor Society (NJHS)!   To qualify 
for this honorable recognition, students must maintain a GPA of 85 (3.0 on a 4.0 scale) as well as display service 
to their community, show leadership, good character, and citizenship.  A recorded ceremony with program 
speakers will be sent to Scott families and posted to the CASD website for our community to view during the 
week of June 8th.  We are very proud of these students for this wonderful accomplishment!   
 
 

 
Contact Information Update 

 
It is extremely important for CASD to have accurate contact information for all 
families. Please visit the Home Access Center to update any changes to your 
phone numbers or email addresses. In addition, if you have moved within the 
past year, please use the link below to download and complete the change of 
address form and return it to your school office.  If you do not have computer 
or internet access, please be sure to call your school’s office with any updates.  
Thank you for updating this important information!  Change of Address Form 
 

 
 

Summer Meals  
 
Our food service team has been providing meals to the 
community during the COVID-19 crisis. We will continue to offer 
breakfast and lunch throughout the summer.  
 
Beginning Wednesday, June 17, 2020, we will offer meal 
distribution from the Coatesville Area Senior High School (1445 E. 
Lincoln Highway, Coatesville, PA 19320). Meal distribution will 
occur every Wednesday, from 10:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m., through 
Wednesday, August 26, 2020.  
 
If you are interested in receiving meals, please Click Here to Pre-Order Meals- all meals must be ordered in advance. 
Meals are available to any child under the age of 18. 

 

https://coatesvillesd-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/masseys_casdschools_org/EQ6XRVcepmlBmhdg1aYJk6oB6dYl44mc5_WFTiPYo_5sGA?e=YFXNt4
https://www.casdschools.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=7515&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=9787&PageID=1
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CASD Announcements 
 

Food Distribution 
The Coatesville Area School District is 

continuing to offer Grab-and-Go Breakfast and 

Lunch for Coatesville kids. Meals will be 

distributed every Wednesday from 10:30 a.m. 

to 12:30 p.m. at the following locations: 

Coatesville Area Senior High School, Scott, and 

Rainbow Elementary.  Meals must be pre-

ordered at https://bit.ly/CASDmeals.   As a 

reminder, meals are for children under the age 

of 18 and are free of charge. 

 

West Chester Food Cupboard 
The West Chester Food cupboard has started 

serving individuals and families outside the 

West Chester Area School District.  Please use 

the link below for food distribution information.  

https://westchesterfoodcupboard.org/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Kindergarten Registration Underway  
CASD Kindergarten registration 

for the 2020-2021 school year is 

now available under Quick Links 

on the District’s website. Please 

go to: https://www.casdschools.org/Page/1 

 

 
Sign Up to Receive District Emails 
If you would like to keep up to date with 

communications from the district, you can enter 

your contact information using the link below.  

This link is for taxpayers who live within the 

District who are not already on our distribution 

list. 

https://forms.gle/E5qeqjmWEZjxi2zv8.  

 

Learn More about CASD Programs 
 
“Around Our Schools” is a publication of the Coatesville Area  

School District. For more information on the District’s many offerings, please  

visit www.casdschools.org and  

https://www.facebook.com/coatesvilleSD/. For questions about the articles,  

contact Jason Palaia, Director of Educational Services,  

by email at palaiaj@casdschools.org 

 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/OG63SCyex0-rivaM0QcfQQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgiyHjP0QYaHR0cHM6Ly9iaXQubHkvQ0FTRG1lYWxzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAR2PuqV4BE6cKUhdNQVNTRVlTQGNhc2RzY2hvb2xzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
https://westchesterfoodcupboard.org/
https://www.casdschools.org/Page/1
https://forms.gle/E5qeqjmWEZjxi2zv8
http://www.casdschools.org/
https://www.facebook.com/coatesvilleSD/
mailto:palaiaj@casdschools.org

